January 16, 2024

REGION F ICCWG CIRCULAR LETTER No 01/2024

Subject: Responses received regarding FICC CL 08/2023 proposal
Dear Colleagues,

according to F ICCWG circular letter 08/2023 it was requested feedback
on the reproposal of Egypt.

We received one positive reaction from Spain while two members
France and Croatia commented on the proposal.

Regarding the comments received from Croatia, at an earlier
communication the UK has stated that the likely scenario is that they we will
relinquish the INT status of INT3500, INT3502, INT3504 and INT3549 retaining
national coverage only. We recon that this answers Croatia’s comment.

On the objection raised by France regarding the dimensions of the
charts, the Coordinator agrees that the dimensions of the charts are acceptable since
the issue has been elaborated by UKHO.

Thank you all for considering the requested proposal. This proposal is
forwarded to the forthcoming MBSHC for approval.
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